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7735 Old Georgetown Road, Bethesda, Md. 20014

Telephone: (301) 951-0202

March 19, 1979

Mr. James C. Malaro
Division of Waste Management
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. ^0555

Dear Mr. Malaro:

Please send our office a copy of the meeting notices between
the NRC and DOE as mentioned in the March 12, 1979 issue of
the Federal Register.

Thank you for your attention.
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R. B. Borsum
Bethesda Reptesentative
Nuclear Power Generation Division
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